
Important Items in this newsletter: 
 Diary Dates 
 World Book Day 
 Charities 
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World Book Day 

 

Class One thoroughly enjoying the day  

Gospel Values during LENT 

Week commencing 23rd March -  Kindness 

“Blessed are those who hunger and thirst for    

righteousness, for they shall be satisfied” 

Change of Address / Emergency 

Contact Details 

Please notify the St Mary’s school office by email:        

secretary@st-marys-fal.cornwall.sch.uk (whilst the 

school is closed) if you change your address or 

telephone number. The school must also have an 

emergency contact name and number on your 

child’s file, in case we need to contact you in an 

emergency. 

Music Lessons 

For your information,a number of the music teachers 
who come into school to teach small group and     
individual instrumental 
lessons are considering  
alternatives during the 
school closure.  They 
may be in contact with 
you over the coming 
weeks. 

Attendance Winners  

Week ending 06/03/20 — Year 1  (99.6%) 

Week ending 13/03/20—Year 4  (98%) 

WELL DONE! 

 
Star of the Week 

 
 

Week ending 6th  March 
 
 Reception:  Max T 
 Class 1:   Zachery 
 Class 2:    Violett 
 Class 3:   Charlie C 
 Class 4:   Lucas T 
 Class 5:   Sam O’S 
 Class 6:   Tommy 
 
Week ending 13th  March 
 
         Reception:  Jacob H 
 Class 1:   Kajetan 
 Class 2:    Ollie 
 Class 3:   Callum 
 Class 4:   Logan 
 Class 5:   Alfie 
 Class 6:   Julia 



Messy Church  

Unfortunately MESSY CHURCH sessions 

have been suspended for the foreseeable     

future. 

Find information at:  www.messychurch.org.uk  

Lenten Contributions 

The School Council’s chosen charities for this year 
are Mary’s Meals, CAFOD and Children’s Hospice 
South West.  All these charities have been sup-
ported during our ‘Dress Down’ days in the lead-up 
to Easter. We greatly appreciate all the kind dona-
tions that have been sent into school.   

The grand total raised is a staggering £390.05, 
which will be divided equally between the three 
charities. 

Community  

Thank you so much for the generous support for 

the following charities during March: 

Penryn & Falmouth Foodbank  

St Petrocs 

   Fairtrade Foundation 

Year Five raised a total of  £236.50  from  their 

Fairtrade  coffee  morning  during  Fairtrade       

Fortnight.  

WELL DONE CLASS 5  

St Marys Football Team 
 

The team after a great afternoon at the recent 

Football Tournament held at Falmouth School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Ruben who won the ‘Footballer of 

the Match Medal’ 

Police and Crime Commissioner’s Elections 

These have now been postponed until 6th May 

2021. 

http://www.messychurch.org.uk

